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September 25, 2020

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources
0il Conservation Division

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, NM 87505

To Whom It May Concern:

In reference to the attached Forms C-103 regarding wells numbered 30-005-60944 and 30-005-
60849, the risers at these two well locations belong to IACX Roswell LL.C and are a part of an
active pipeline.

They do not and have not ever belonged to Grizzly Operating LLC.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our office at (575) 626-3256.
Thank you,

Sl o™

Robert Smyzenski
Measurement Supervisor
[ACX Roswell, LLC
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